
 

 

Hodge Hill  
Ward Meeting 

 

Tuesday 25 April 2017 
7.00pm 

at 

Colebourne Primary School  
  Stechford Road 

Hodge Hill 
B34 6BJ 

 

All are Welcome 
 

Come Along, Meet Your Councillor 
And  

Have Your Say on Local Issues 
 
 

A Representative from Birmingham International Airport will also 
be at the meeting to give an update on Runway 33 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Room 11, Ground Floor, Council 
House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU; E-mail: 
Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 464 4628 


